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Subject Stony Brook Cares SEFA/United Way Campaign Needs Your 
Support

To: All Faculty and Staff

The 2004 Stony Brook Cares campaign is well underway but our finish 
line is approaching fast.  Although we will continue to accept 
donations until the end of the year, the active part of the campaign 
will end this year on Nov. 1st. 

So now is the time to return those donor forms. 

This year's theme is "Many small acts of kindness" and it underscores 
the collective power generated when all of us donate just a little of 
our wealth. So far, we have collected about $100k of our $285k goal, 
but we still have not heard from so many of you. Here are some added 
incentives. All donors on record as of Nov 1st will be entered in a 
raffle for a beautiful framed picture of a light house overlooking 
the ocean. On Oct 26 another raffle will occur at HSC for a mixed bag 
of goodies. Finally, for those who donate at the Cornerstone ($500) 
or Pillar ($1000) levels, 10 lucky names will be drawn for a 
delightful wine and cheese excursion on MSRC's research vessel the 
R/V SEAWOLF. Please help others by supporting your choice of the many 
charities listed. 

David Conover, Chairman, Stony Brook Cares SEFA United Way Campaign 
2004 

P.S.  All donations received on Nov. 1st will count toward the raffle 
prize.


